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Produced and published monthly by Caynham Village Hall with listings ofthe next two months' events in and 
around Caynham and contact details for the people, groups and organisations 

that support them, ^ ' i v 

If you are organising anything and would like it to be listed here, please contact 
David Faulkner at least one month in advance. 

Happy New Year 

Caynham Village Hall 
Monthly Pub Night 

Friday 16'^' January 730pm onwards 
Caynham Village Hall invites you to our monthly open pub night. 

Licensed bar & snacks Pub games i-ami lies welcome 
"'•ve ««/»//vsi' - ' "1 hi lor a drink ami 

Events coming soon 

Pub Nights have moved to Fridays. 

We are planning a Big BreaWast in February, currently scheduled for Sunday 15* -ideal for recovering from 
Valentine's Day celebrations More details in the February issue but there'll be no need to book. 

After the success of December's Festive Lunch, we are hoping toorganise another joint venture with St Mary's 
Church in theearlyspring. It's been suggested that it's the turn ofthe men to cook, so if there are any budding 
Masterchefs fie can cope with more than just reheating a takeaway) who'd like to volunteer please get in touch 

Would you lil(e to sponsor the newsletter or to advertise in it? 

You may have noticed that we have occasionally included personal small ads from Caynham residents. 
We're happy to do this for no charge. 

In November we carried our first paid for advertisement from a local small business. 

The predecessor to this newsletter regularly carried paid advertising and we are consider! ng expanding our scope 
to include this. It could take the form either of a conventional advert or a listing as a sponsor. Rates are yet to be 

decided, but the income generated would be used to offset our production costs. 

If you areinterested in this idea, please contact David Faulkner (davidjfaulkner@btinternet.com). 

Community Asset the owners ofthe playingfieid and car park, who wish to build on the site, challenged the 
listing as a Community Asset Shropshire Council have carried out a review at the owners' request and have 
confirmed the original decision. The site therefore remains on the asset register. 


